
 

Zymurnauts 
Monthly Meeting Minutes:  July 23, 2020 
Location:  At everyone’s house!  5:00 p.m. 
 
Attendees: 

• Tom Northcutt (VP) 
• Matt DeLand (secretary) 
• Sean McCartney 
• Mary Wallace 
• Martin Coats 
 

 
Topics: 

 
Group Meeting 

  The latest edition of the “Beer in Hand” club meeting offered a smaller but still 
enthusiastic group to talk about a wide range of topics.  Current member beers being 
consumed included a bourbon barrel stout and a strong ale brewed with Zymurnauts hops.  
Martin suggested that we could look into starting up a yeast library that would help extend the 
value of some of these great beers. 

 
 



Hop Garden 
  Speaking of Zymurnauts hops, Tom reports that 
there are multiple bines growing on trellises after a gentle start, 
as well as some creepers on the ground.  He also noted that 
there are 4-5’ tall weeds mixed in with the hops, which gives 
everyone something useful to do when we (eventually) get a 
chance! 
 

 
 

 
Music Alert! 

  We also found out that Sean’s bluegrass band, “Rock 
Creek Revival”, will be performing at Harpers Ferry Brewing on 
Saturday, August 29 (time TBD).  The view from the top of a bluff is 
great, the beer is supposed to be good, and you get excellent music – 
What a package! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Beer Swap 
  Half a dozen Zymurnauts braved 
the DC summer heat to enjoy a (socially distanced) 
beer swap in Matt’s back yard on July 19.  Fueled 
by Kevin’s smoked brats and good beer, we 
enjoyed the opportunity to spend time with 
friends.  All agreed that it would be worth doing 
again! 
 


